# The Messenger

625 w 600 North / PO Box 85 / Whiteland IN 46184 Ph: 317-535-1627

www.whitelandchurchofchrist.com



Loving God ~ Loving People

# Welcome

December 31, 2023

Order of Worship
Announcements & Prayers
Stan Davis

Worship Leader George Hewitt

Communion Randy Sowder

Scripture Reading Keith Huesman John 6:47-51

Sermon Ronnie Hewitt Jesus, the Bread of Life

Bible Hour Today: Kara Littleton Bible Hour Jan 7: Rachel Hewitt Nursery Today: Cindie Cottingham Nursery Jan 7: Megan Johnson

### Schedule of Services

Worship Sun: 10:30am Bible Study Sun: 9:30am & Wed: 7pm

#### Connect with Us

Church Office 317-535-1627 Church Text: 317-953-9053 www.whitelandchurchofchrist.com info@whitelandchurchofchrist.com PrayerRequest@whitelandchurchofchrist.com Bulletin@whitelandchurchofchrist.com

#### Social Media

www.Facebook.com/WhitelandCOC www.Instagram.com/WhitelandCOC\_ www.Instagram.com/WhitelandCOC\_Youth www.Twitter.com/Whiteland\_COC www.YouTube.com/@WhitelandCOC

#### Leadership

Elders: Stan Davis & Ed Tichenor Minister: Ronnie Hewitt

#### **Prayer Requests**

**Logan Chamberlain**, Debbie Smith's son-inlaw, had an emergency appendectomy last Sunday and is doing well.

**Cindy Dussia** will be starting chemo soon.

**Lonnie Hewitt** is scheduled for hip replacement surgery on January 8<sup>th</sup>.

**Lena Kollar** is recovering from gall bladder surgery this past Friday.

**Kayla Stanton** is recovering from having a hysterectomy.

**Norma Workman** is back at Otterbein and doing Rehab following surgery.

Chad III, coworker of Angie Hewitt, his father (Chad Jr.) had a heart attack, and his grandmother (Joan) is in hospice care.

If you have any updates or prayer requests, please submit a request by texting PRAYER to 317-953-5095 or email us at prayerrequest@whitelandchurchofchrist.com



Jan 1<sup>st</sup> Ladonna Lowe 5<sup>th</sup> Janice Kent



## Encouraging Words, a Ministry of the Morning Glories Ministry

Beginning January 7<sup>th</sup>, and then every first Sunday of the month, a Scripture based note paper will be available for you to select from to send encouraging words to a person of your choosing. There will be a basket in the foyer for you to take a note to fill out. Signatures are optional; therefore, if you want it to be anonymous, that is okay. Simply identify the person on the back of the note or envelope and place it back in the box and it will be mailed for you. This is merely to be able to send someone an encouraging word. If you would like to donate a booklet of stamps, it would be appreciated.



Our ladies' ministry group will meet for brunch in the fellowship hall on January 13<sup>th</sup> at 10am.

They are also starting a new program for us all to be involved in. It is called Encouraging Words Sunday. This will be the first Sunday of each month. More info coming next week.



Sunday, January 14 @ 5pm

Anyone wishing to attend, whether you are new to the program or would like a refresher, is welcome to join. To register, visit us online at whitelandchurchochrist.com/FPU.

You can email questions/inquiries to FPU@whitelandchurchofchrist.com, or talk to Eric or Amy Wiwczaroski.



We are needing a couple more people to help clean the building on a monthly rotation. If you are willing to help out, please contact Ed Tichenor.



#### Saturday, January 27th at 9:00am

There will be a meal, fellowship, devotional, and prayer time. For more information, please see Lonnie Hewitt or Clinton Nalley.

#### **Area Wide Singing & Chili Supper**

Saturday, January 27th at 5pm

If you are able to make a crockpot of chili, please let George Hewitt know. More details to come.

# Sermon: Jesus, the Bread of Life Scriptures

John 6:47-51; Isaiah 53:3-6; John 6:35; John 6:26-27; John 6:33, 41; John 6:53-58; Matthew 6:11, 26-30; Deuteronomy 8:3; Matthew 4:4; John 4:34; & Psalm 37:23-25

	—
	—
	—
	—
	_